
 

DATE:  October 21, 2019 

TO:  Region 8 Representatives 

FROM: Lorraine Longmuir, INEC – Region 8 Representative 

RE:  AWARDS AND NOMINATIONS 

Hi Everyone, 

As your International Nominations and Elections Committee (INEC) representative, I would 
like to advise you of the following upcoming deadlines: 

December 1, 2019 

International Executive Committee (IEC) Nominations – Please ensure that any nominees 
are aware of this deadline.  The application form can be found on the IRWA website under 
Awards in the “About Us” tab, or you can copy and paste the following:  
https://eweb.irwaonline.org/eweb/upload/Forms/M002.pdf. It is important that the INEC verifies all 
nominees, so please circulate this information to your executive and membership 
accordingly. Also, if you are aware of anyone running for a position but is not submitting 
their information, please advise the INEC Chair or myself.  

February 1, 2020 

Award Nominations – Kindly advise your Chapter Executive and membership of the 
deadline date for the International awards nominations. This is the opportunity for all 
Chapters to acknowledge and recognize members and corporations for their support of the 
IRWA. We would like to receive nominations from each Chapter.  Please ensure that this 
information is passed on to the Chapter executive and membership. The 2019 nomination 
forms will be on the IRWA website shortly at https://www.irwaonline.org/about-us/awards-forms/.  

Keep checking the website. Information will also be set out in the upcoming magazine. 

May 1, 2020  

Chapter International Voting Director’s Submission - All chapters need to ensure that their 
information is submitted to Headquarters on or before the deadline date to be included on 
the roster for voting Board of Director’s meeting. 

 



The deadline date for accepting nominations for the Region Secretary position will 
available shortly.  Please take the time to consider individuals who would be available and 
an excellent candidate for this position.  More information to follow.   

Additionally, the Region Chair and Region Vice-Chair positions are nominations voted on 
at the Board of Directors meeting.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me directly at 416-885-6938 or 
at irwalorraine@gmail.com.  We would like to see nominations from all chapters this year 
for our International Education Conference. 

Thank you. 

 

Lorraine Longmuir 

INEC Region 8 Representative 

 

 


